Officials Report

February 10, 2014

e January Open meets ran with greater officials’ participation at the Machine and RMSC sites than
the FAST and FBST courses at University of MD.

e We are in the midst of the high school championship season with most PVS observed meets
being fully staffed with dual USA/high school certified officials which eliminate the need for 2
sets of officials.

e Sign-ups are underway for officials working the upcoming qualifier and championship meets
including JO’s as an N2 Officials Qualifying Meet and PVS SC Senior Champs as an N3 OQM.

Respectfully submitted,

Mike Rubin



